
 

Figure 1: Area designated for development under the preferred Alternative (containing secondary regrowth). 

 

 

Figure 2: Areas on the greater property containing mostly thicket - note that these areas fall outside the preferred 
Alternative footprint and will not be affected. 



 

Figure 3: Vegetation within the preferred development footprint indicative of secondary regrowth as confirmed by Dr 
David Hoare. 

 

 

Figure 4: Development footprint area estimate for the preferred alternative consisting mainly of secondary regrowth. 



 

Figure 5: Overlooking the preferred alternative site towards the coast as viewed from the existing Municipal reservoir (Source: Stefan de Kock). 

 

 

 

 

Figure 6: View over the preferred development area towards the town of Boggomsbaai (Source: Stefan de Kock). 


